
 

 

 

 
 

Snow Removal Contract 2022-2024 
Solicitation for Bids 

 
ʔaq̓am is currently seeking bids for snow removal from the Administration 
buildings area and community driveways for the 2022-2024 winter seasons (2-
year contract).   
 
An onsite meeting will be required for anyone interested in bidding for this 
service contract.  
 
Please call or email Sloane More at the Band office to register for the site 
meeting. A bid sheet and map will be issued to attendees  
 
Sloane More 250-426-5717 ext. 3806, or smore@aqam.net 
 
Onsite meeting September 7, 2022 at 10 am  
 
 
    
Bidding closes at 4:30 pm September 28th, 2022   
 
 


